
Dear Soroptimists, 

Very soon we’ll celebrate the 10th anniversary of our SI Club Tunis Ariana. (1 – 4 November 2018) 

These 10 years are filled with many projects and actions. Together we worked to make lives of 

women and children better. 

We desire to celebrate this anniversary with you and strengthen our sisterhood. We have prepared a 

very nice program for you. 

Stay with us a little longer and visit The South of Tunisia (5 – 8 November 2018) 

In Soroptimist friendship. 

Jamila Kaabi (President 2016-2018) 

Clara Dridi-Stas (Program director-President elect 2018-2020) 

Thank you, We look forward to seeing you! 


